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FROM THE SPELT DESK 

 

SPELT is truly a teachers’ 

organization, which has come 

into being as a result of a felt 

need to have a forum where 

teachers can develop themselves. 

It has survived all these years 

despite many challenges 

because of the sincerity of 

purpose with which the 

members of the SPELT Working 

Committee devote their time and 

energy for continuing to make 

SPELT a niche for teachers. 

SPELT is unique in the sense 

that it runs in a non-hierarchical 

manner.  Thirty-five years ago, 

when this structure was chosen, 

it was because SPELT wanted to 

consider all services given to 

SPELT as equal, not considering 

age or academic qualifications 

as a basis for holding an office. 

Thus the spirit of volunteerism 

with which teachers worked 

together, it seemed to be more 

inclusive to have ‘Coordinators’ 

as office bearers, rather than a 

President, Secretary, structure. 

Volunteers work for SPELT- not 

to gain prestige or for haloed 

titles, but to work in the best 

interests of SPELT. So, in 

SPELT, the coordinators and 

their subcommittees take 

responsibility for an area of 

work and make an effort to 

achieve task completion to the 

best of their ability. The main 

focus is on coordination and 

teamwork, which means that 

SPELTers’ services, - no matter 

how big or small – all are 

recognized and appreciated. 

Also, for a big event like the 

conference, all committees 

coordinate with each other, and 

the only aim is the success of the 

event, rather than a committee or 

a person gaining prominence in 

any way. 

Over the years, in SPELT’s 

Visitors Book there are very 

many appreciative comments 

about SPELTers’ spirit of 

volunteerism displayed during 

SPELT’s events such as the 

annual conference. Nowhere 

else in the world, visitors are 

welcomed as warmly as 

SPELTers welcome them. They 

open up their homes and give 

visitors a taste of the warm 

hospitality, which is a part of our 

proud heritage in this part of the 

world. The enthusiasm and 

passion with which the job 

checklists and procedural 

instructions for the event are 

taken up by teams responsible 

for it, are just as remarkable and 

shows an enviable level of 

professionalism in SPELTers. 

Other teams work over the 

programme book or the actual 

venue arrangements night after 

night to get it ready in time for 

the conference programme 

attendees. You might wonder 

why and where this enthusiasm 

comes from? It stems from the 

feeling of ownership of SPELT, 

where no one is a boss and all are 

working for the same goal! 

 

How about joining as a 

volunteer for SPELT this 

year, to get a taste of this 

intoxicating pleasure which 

SPELTers get, for giving 

their time and energy to 

fulfill their goal of 

improving educational 

opportunities for our future 

generaitons? 
 

SPELT House:101, First Floor, 

Plot No. C-28, Bank Al Habib 

Building, Kh-e-Ittehad, Lane 

12 Phase II Ext, D.H.A, 

Karachi, Pakistan. 

 

Contact No: +923351233626 

Email: 

speltheadoffice@gmail.com 

Website: www.spelt.org.pk 
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SPELT Working Committee Updates 
 

Academic Committee 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Workshop Committee 

 
Educators should engage in continuous professional learning. They should continually expand 

their knowledge and skills to implement the best educational practices. Keeping this in view, 

SPELT organized a very successful PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT workshop for teachers 

on 28th June 2019.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

416th FREE Academic Session 

OPEN TO BOTH MEMBERS AND NON-MEMEBRS 

Join us at Star Links School this month 

Topic: Teach Reading Skills To 21st Century Learners 

Facilitator: Ms. Mehwesh Rehman. 

Venue: Star Links School. 

Day: Saturday, 29th June’ 2019 

Time: 03:00 pm to 05:00 pm 
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Conference committee 

 

Register now for the biggest event of the year!! 

 

 
 

For further updates and “Call for Paper”, please call at 0092-333-3754250 or email us at 

speltheadoffice@gmail.com  

ICELT 2019-2020 
We are proud to tell you that the In-Service 

Certificate of English Language Teachers 

(Cambridge University, ESOL) (Phase I) 

started at SPELT on 13 June 2019. The phase I 

input sessions (face-to-face) will be followed 

by supervised teaching practice in phase II. 
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. 

The start of our ICELT course since the 13th June has 

been amazing. The first two days with Ma’am Zakia 

Sarwar were enlightening and informative and I hope to 

learn a lot this whole year with all the excellent tutors. 

Thank you SPELT for this wonderful opportunity.  

Taghrid Ahmed. 

 

It’s really great to be with the 

professional and experienced 

teachers. SPELT is really a 

great platform to improve 

yourself and become a 

perspective teacher. 

Muhammad Amir Bin Baqi. 

 

ICELT has had a significant impact 

on my approach to teaching 

methodologies. From the very 

beginning, the course has been 

informative and practical. 

Faiqa 

SPELT”S 35th ANNIVERSARY 

PANEL DISCUSSION 

“EQUITY AND ACCESS TO QUALITY EDUCATION:  

OPPORTUNITIES AND CHALLENGES 

9TH JULY, 2019 4.00-7.00 p.m 

Please register by calling SPELT Head Office  

0335-1233626 

 

 


